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            ACTION TAKEN REPORT ON VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK    

1.   On 28th of  October 2024, in the premises of GDC, Sunderbani, integrity pledge was   taken in    

reference to celebration of “VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK”. The theme of pledge was 

“Culture of integrity for Nations Prosperity”.  

 

2.  GDC Sunderbani organized a Slogan Writing Competition on 29th of october as part of the 

Vigilance Awareness Week celebrations. This competition aimed to engage students in 

promoting values of honesty, integrity, and accountability. 

 

3.  On 29th of  October 2024, GDC Sunderbani organized the “ Signature Campaign” in reference to 

celebration of  Vigilance Awareness Week. All staff members along with students are actively 

participated in this event. The campaign aimed to raise awareness about the importance of integrity, 

transparency, and accountability in daily life.  
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4. GDC Sunderbani organized a seminar on 29TH  of october  as part of Vigilance Awareness 

Week, an initiative aimed at promoting   integrity, transparency, and accountability in public 

life. The event emphasized the importance of eradicating corruption and fostering ethical 

practices across all sectors. 

 

        5.   GDC  Sunderbani organized a rally on 30th  October 2024, as part of Vigilance Awareness Week, 

aimed at raising awareness about anti-corruption measures and promoting integrity in public life. 

The rally included students, faculty, and local community members who carried placards and 

banners with messages encouraging ethical practices and transparency. 

     

    6.   On 4th of November 2024, Government Degree College (GDC) Sunderbani recently organized a 

poster-making competition as    part of Vigilance Awareness Week. This event  was aimed to raise 

awareness about integrity, honesty, and the importance of vigilance in daily life. Students showcased their 

creativity and commitment to promoting a corruption-free society through impactful posters. The initiative 

was well-received and highlighted the college's dedication to fostering a responsible and ethical 

community. 
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